
PROFILE

I'm a self-taught MERN stack
developer with a strong passion
for learning and solving complex
problems. Currently, I'm seeking
an entry-level position where I
can apply my skills, knowledge,
and drive to make a positive
impact. Along the way, I've also
completed various projects as a
freelancer. 

EDUCATION

Bachelor of Computer Application, 
Yenepoya University
2020 – 2023 | Mangalore, India

Secondary School, 
IJM HSS Kottiyoor
2018 – 2020 | Kannur, India

10th, St Joseph's High School
2015 – 2018 | Kelakam, India

PROFESSIONAL EXPERIENCE

EYEQDOTNET, Security Analyst
February 2023 – March 2023    
Mangalore, India

•During the internship period, we 
covered Owasp's top 10, Kali 
Linux, Bug hunting, VAPT, 
Ethical Hacking, and Other 
Cybersecurity Topics.

CERTIFICATES

Cyber Security - Advanced 
Certificate
Issued by IBM

SKILLS

Back End
Node, Express

Database
MySQL, MongoDB

Front End
React, Angular

Other Technologies
Git, TypeScript, Tailwind CSS, 
Sass, Linux

Soft Skills
Team Work, Communication, Problem 
Solving

PROJECTS

AnimeSL, 
Anime streaming platform

•Introducing our anime streaming 
platform! It pioneers exciting 
features like watching and 
downloading anime, along with a 
user-friendly admin panel that 
was developed.
•The backend utilizes Node.js, 
Express, and MongoDB, while the 
frontend implements React and 
Material UI for a seamless 
interface.

Spotify Clone, 
Music streaming platform

•Enhanced the platform by 
implementing features like music 
play, pause, liking, and library 
creation
•Developed a user-friendly admin 
panel using Node.js, Express, 
and MongoDB for the backend, and 
implemented React with Sass for 
the frontend.

CrowdFunding, Web 3.0
•Engineered a cutting-edge 
crowdfunding platform on the 
Sepolia test network using 
blockchain technology
•Led the creation of a secure 
backend using Solidity and 
developed a user-friendly 
frontend with React and thirdweb 
technology.
•The platform facilitates 
effortless creation of 
crowdfunding campaigns, 
connecting creators and backers 
seamlessly.

AFSAL P U  
Full Stack 
Developer

afsalpu07@gmail.com

8086577938

Linkedlin

Github

Portfolio

https://drive.google.com/file/d/16U-TYgj1dq2SrYmKNzTvlb0fdHrbV1-2/view?usp=sharing
https://www.credly.com/earner/earned/share/c5e41aeb-4d24-4ac3-b9bf-4e8dba0e7e10
https://github.com/afsal-p-u/anime-sl-mern
https://github.com/afsal-p-u/spotify-clone-mern
https://gitlab.com/afsalpu/crowd-funding-college-project
mailto:afsalpu07@gmail.com
tel:8086577938
https://www.linkedin.com/in/afsal-p-u/
https://github.com/afsal-p-u
https://afsal-p-u.netlify.app/


AWARDS

1st Place in IBM Hackathon (Call 
for Code 2022), IBM Innovation 
Centre for Education

•Developed a secure messaging 
application incorporating end-
to-end encryption based on the 
Diffie-Hellman key exchange.

LANGUAGES

English

Malayalam

COURSES

COMPLETE REACT DEVELOPER 2023 (W/ 
REDUX, HOOKS, GRAPHQL), Udemy

NODE, EXPRESS, MONGODB & MORE: 
THE COMPLETE BOOTCAMP 2023, 
Udemy

MERN FULL STACK WEB APPLICATION 
WITH REACT & WEB DEVELOPMENT, 
Udemy

INTERESTS

Coding, Designing, Typing, Games, 
Music, Football

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1iQxt-7uy7WYxdsvh7I0gXMpUhsZFQTE2/view?usp=drivesdk
https://www.udemy.com/certificate/UC-cf214b09-3e7c-406a-804c-9c761bbab49c/
https://www.udemy.com/certificate/UC-6c4ca21b-f5a5-480d-84c2-06597b101e8c/
https://www.udemy.com/certificate/UC-75c19286-f9b1-4a11-aa98-ebb1eb745d56/

